
Stars of the Week 
 

Earth: Eli 

Water: Robyn 
Air: Emily 
Fire: Gus 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Class of the Week 

Air 

 

Autumn 2 

 
This half-term dates are: 

Monday 30th October until Friday 
15th December.  

 

 
 

Christmas at 

Broadbottom Primary 

Please see the attached 

calendar of events for 

over Christmas below.  

All events are now on 

ParentPay. 

www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk @broadietweets  

Attendance at Broadbottom 

this week. 

95.38% 

Tameside Target – 98% 

 

Dolce  

Our school lunch provider, Dolce, have been in contact with regards to 

their ‘unpaid meal policy’. This is due to a rise in unpaid accounts across 

their schools.  Please read the following, from Dolce’s letter to school, in 

relation to this: 

‘Dolce does not offer credit and asks for all SchoolGrid accounts to be kept 

in credit at all times, by parents and staff.  

However, we do accommodate a three meal ‘emergency’ zone for incidents 

such as damaged or forgotten packed lunches, parents forgetting to top up 

their account etc.  

When a pupil account has fallen out of credit, a reminder email will be sent 

directly to the parent, via email, advising them to ‘top up’.  

They will receive an email for each meal they have no credit for (maximum 

of three). Once a pupil’s account has reached their three-meal limit, their 

account becomes frozen, and Dolce will no longer continue to supply school 

meals.’ 

Please can we remind parents to check accounts and ensure your child’s 

meal is ordered and paid for each day. 

Thank you.  

NHS 

Nasal flu vaccines will 

take place this week in 

school.  

 

 

Please see the attached posters 

with things happening in our 

village. 

Let Your Light Shine 

Assembly 

Our rewards 

assembly will take 

place on Friday at 

9:10am. Please send 

any certificates, from 

outside school, to the 

office so they can be 

presented. 

All welcome. 

Thank you! 

Thank you to our governor, Jacqui Gladwin, 

who has kindly donated a set of NHS 

dressing up outfits. Inspiring the NHS staff 

of the future! These are being well used 

during Earth’s current theme of ‘People 

who help us’. 

 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


